To

Prof. Kunal Desai

Rajiv Gandhi Memorial Lane

Allahabad

Uttar Pradesh
Date: 30th July, 2010

Subject: Invitation for a charity programme on 15th August, 2010

Hello sir,

Greetings from the management team of Allahabad chapter of the Ramanand Kaushik Society. Coming 15th July, 2010 we are going to arrange a charity programme for raising funds for an organization named the Sairam Trust for the Physically Handicapped children.

Since the early days of India’s independence, this trust is working successfully under the able guidance of Mr. Lalit Jetley and his sons. On the eve of the sixty third anniversary of independent India, we have organized the event. There will be some creative events by the trust’s children and their parents. The chief attraction of the programme will of course be the closing ceremony by one of the finest native performers of Allahabad, Ajin Gupta.

It will be of immense pride to find you at the ceremony.

Thanks and regards,

Ramanand Kaushik Society

